
27 November 1995From the Private Secretary

Councillor Dr John Alderdice

The Prime Minister has asked me to thank you for your letter of 
21 November.

He was most grateful for the typically helpful approach which you have 
taken to the proposed twin-track initiative, and entirely agrees with you that it 
would be useful to generate momentum in this way.
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